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ACADEMIC STANDARDS COMMITTEE 
16 February 1962 

Present: Painter, Swartz, Botty, Behen, Bridgham, J.E. Smith, 
Worley, Dykema; guest, M. Smith 

Mr. Swartz moved that no one be permitted to change to audit status 
after the end of the sixth week. Seconded by Mr. Behen and unanimously 
approved by the committee. 

Discussion was begun on the significance and the administration 
of the WP and WF grades. The Eluestion was raised as to why the instructor's 
signature is needed when a student drops a course. Mrs. Smit~ contributed 
much information on the problems that were involved but no decision was 
reached. 

A proposal submitted by Mrs. Dehnbostel was presented to the 
committee. This proposal would schedule all final examinations on the 
first four days of the final exam week and would provide six exam periods 
per day. No action was taken on the proposal. 

I. Dykema, Chairman 


